
July 19, 2024 

Terry McCracken 
Secretary, Erie County Water Authority 
3030 Union Rd. 
Cheektowaga, NY 14227 

Dear Mr. McCracken: 

I write to inform you that I will be resigning my position at ECWA as Deputy 
Administrative Director on August 4, 2024. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

Joseph T. Burns 
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